
 
 

19th October 2023 
 
Great Marlow School: A Level Music Recital Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Greetings from the Music Department at Great Marlow School! The new academic year is in full 
flow and the  
A Level Music students are busy preparing for their performance recitals. The Year 12 students 
will be performing one piece of music in their first solo recital evening. The Year 13 students will 
be performing their full recital programme, in preparation of their final performance exam. It 
promises to be a wonderful evening of music!  
 
The recital evening will take place on Wednesday 22 November at All Saints Church, Marlow. Doors will 
open at 6.30 pm, with the concert taking place from 7.00 - estimated 9.00 pm. Please can all performers 
arrive at All Saints Church at 6.00 pm. Students can make their own way home from the church after 
the event. Please note that all A Level Music students will complete a rehearsal during the afternoon of 
Wednesday 22 November at All Saints Church, Marlow. 
 

Please would you log on to WisePay and complete the MS Consent Form by Wednesday November 1st. 
Sixth Form students can consent for themselves. 

 
Though tickets are free (voluntary contribution on the evening), please can you kindly indicate on the 
MS Consent Form how many tickets you would like to reserve. We are hoping that refreshments will 
also be available for cash purchase.  
 
We aim for the trip to be inclusive of all students, regardless of need. As with all off-site school activities, 
we expect the same high standards of behaviour from students as we expect when they are in school. 
Students are expected to wear formal concert attire in the evening.  

 
I look forward to welcoming you to the A Level Recital Evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr O Kidd 
Head of Music 


